
The themes this month are Zoo animals and Summer. We will be learning all about animals in 

preparation for our zoo visit. We have included our songs for the Celebration Fun Day which 

you could enjoy singing at home. 

• Our emotion will continue to be Feeling Proud as we have a lot to celebrate! 

• In Numeracy we will consolidate all number concepts and use our mathematical 

language in the environment.  

• In Self-Help we are enjoying showing off our independence in all areas while we get 

ready for ‘Big School’! 

 

  

The parent teacher meetings will take place from Monday 3rd -Thursday 

6th June for both Mrs McAlea’s and Miss Keown’s class. Please ensure you 

keep the appointment which is to discuss Transition reports and your 

child’s achievements at nursery this year.  After your interview we would 

appreciate it if you could complete a short questionnaire.  

Friday 7th JUNE –   End of Year Celebrations. 
Fr. Martin will be in the nursery for a Prayer Service followed by a fun day with a 

special Award Ceremony for all our little stars! The celebrations will begin at 9.30am 

with a short prayer service followed by awards, dancing fun with Fitness Freddy and 

some snacks.  Children come to school at the normal time and we should finish around 

12.00 noon. Everyone welcome! (If you are unable to attend with your child please let 

your class teacher know in advance) 
 

Friday 14th JUNE – Annual Trip to Belfast Zoo. We welcome one parent to 

accompany their child on this trip and we are paying for the entrance fees and 

bus costs for children out of the school funds (adults cost is half price at £6.00) 

- thank you so much for your support this year. We will be providing packed 

lunches for all the children.  

Look out for the ‘sign in’ sheet on the easel notice board. 

We welcome donations for our Annual Ballot which will take place during our Celebration Day on 

Friday 7th June.  Please contact Cathy if you would like to help raise funds for the nursery by 

donating a gift. Each family will receive 2 books of ballot tickets to sell – thank you! 

Next week we will be collecting all blue library bags and red teaching 

packs to get them ready for next year. Thank you for looking after these 

resources all year! 



 

 

 

Monday 3rd – Thursday 6th Parent / Teacher Interviews –  

 Mrs McAlea & Miss Keown classes 

Friday 7th End of year Celebration in the Nursery 

Tuesday 11th  Music session with Deirdre McBride 

Friday 14th  Annual trip to Belfast Zoo  

Wednesday 19th  Sonal Sportz (Fitness fun with Coach Paul) 

Wednesday 26th Sonal Sportz (Fitness fun with Coach Paul) 

Thursday 27th June  The children will be going home at 12.30pm 

- after dinner.  This will be the last day 

for dinners 

Friday 28th June   Children will finish school at 11.30am for 

the Summer Holidays!  

 

 

Thank you for all your valuable and much appreciated  

support throughout the year.  

 

 

 

 

The Staff at St. Maria Goretti Nursery School wish you all a safe and happy 

summer holiday. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY -  EVENTS IN THE NURSERY 


